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Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD

From: Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD

Sent: Monday, August 26, 2019 3:06 PM

To: ‘brian@permitswest.com’

Cc: Goetze, Phillip, EMNRD

Subject: BAM Permian Operating, LLC,, Linley State SWD 1
Mr. Wood,

The application for the Linley State SWD 1 can not be approved administratively. There is a proposed San Andres oil well
within 1/2 mile AOR.

Dylan Rose-Coss

Petroleum Specialist

Oil Conservation Division
1220 South St. Francis Drive
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505

(505) 476-3488
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